Debra Dennis

From: Noreen Piazza
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 11:43 AM
To: Bob Baylis » ) . v; David Stadtherr ,
Frank Sullivan ‘annah Meyer
_ I eanne Rict -uae  : Matthew
Mayo L e ); Sarah Gulliver . | I; Scott Miller
Ce: Debra Dennis
Subject: FW: [Lancaster MA] May 24 public hearing (Sent by Timothy Maclaughlin Jr,
FYI

----- Original Message—--

From: Matthew J. Mayo {

Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 8:25 AM
To: Noreen Piazza

Subject: FW: [Lancaster MA] May 24 public hearing (Sent by Timothy Maclaughlin J:
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Matthew J. Mayo, M.S., GISP, CPG, P.G. |

-—-—-0riginal Message-—--

From: vtsdmailer@vt-s.net [mailto:vtsdmailer@vt-s.net]

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 10:12 PM

To: Matthew J. Mayo < e

Subject: [Lancaster MA] May 24 public hearing (Sent by Timothy Maclaughlin Jr,

Hello mmayo,

Timothy Maclaughlin Jr ] has sent you a message via your contact form

(https://www.ci.lancaster.ma.us/user/613/contact) at Lancaster MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at

https://www.ci.lancaster.ma.us/user/613/edit.

Message:

Dear members of the board,

Myself, as well as many others, were very surprised public comment was not allowed at the May 24th meeting. The
total discussion was limited, however, one of the most prevalent issues was discussed, that being water. Mr. Ali
informed the board that he had met with the water department. He estimates the project will use 27,000 gallons of
water per day. Per Mr. Kevin Bartlett's letter to the board, " This would add to the towns daily water usage to an average
of 27,066 gallons per day, which would put us over our withdrawal limits". It was very concerning that not one member
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of the board was alarmed by this. Water pressure in town has been dwindling as we continue to grow. This project could
cause major supply issues. A question that comes to mind is, will Mr. Ali supply funding to develop another supply of

water?

The developer also mentioned how water will be supplied to this project. He stated they intend on bringing water
through an easement from the Jones Crossing project. This easement is located on wetlands. Again no discussion among
board members. The meetings occur once a month, it is vital public comment be allowed.

Timothy MacLaughlin Jr

The contents of this email and any attachments are the property of the Town of Lancaster Massachusetts and subject to
the Public Records Law, M.G.L. c. 66, section 10. When writing or responding, please remember that the Massachusetts
Secretary of State’s Office has determined that email is a public record and not confidential.



